BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES

INCORPORATED

463 WEST STREET, NEW YORK I4,N.Y.

CHeLseEA 3-1000
July 8, 1960

DR. GROTE REBER

Natlonal Radio Astraenomy Observatory
Post Office Box 2

Green Bank, West Virginia

Dear Dr. Reber:

This 1s to acknowledge your letter requesting a print
of a figure used in Ronald Foster's article on "Directive
Diagrams of Antenna Arrays."

We have made a search of our files and have not so
far been able to locate a glossy print of this photograph.
However, we are having a further search made in some files that
are now 1n storage. It is possible that we may be able to
locate the original artwork. Since this 1is taklng a little time,
I wanted to let you know that we had received your request and

are trying to locate the photograph you need.

Sincerely,

4 M. ZZ OSEPHINE DzéY

Publication Department



